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          MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Town Clerk Diana L. Quast (dquast@yorktownny.org)  

 

From: Conservation Board 

 

Date: October 21, 2023 

 

Re:  3000 Navajo Road Development 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Conservation Board at its October 18, 2023 meeting discussed a proposed development at 

3000 Navajo Road. The Conservation Board understands this location from the previous 

development. There are significant environmental concerns with developing the site further. The 

Board needs more information to properly assess the environmental concerns prior to providing 

comments for rezoning. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Diane Dreier  
For the Conservation Board 

 

CC: Town Board 

 Planning Board 

 Supervisors Office 

 Engineering Dept. 

            Zoning Board 
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